
From: Chris Curry <chris.curry@wrdw.com>
To: Adams, ChaneyChaneyAdams@gov.sc.gov

Date: 9/19/2016 4:00:26 PM
Subject: Question about Gas Pipeline Leak

Hello there, my name is Chris Curry. I am a producer for News 12 NBC 26 in North Augusta, South Carolina.​ I 
hope you are having a good Monday.


I am reaching out to you to see what steps Governor Nikki Haley is taking to stay on top of any fuel shortages 
that could potentially be caused by the pipeline leak in Alabama.


Earlier today, Georgia's Governor issued an executive order to make sure gas stations were not trying to 
gouge their customers. I was wondering if Gov. Haley has considered doing the same or has issued orders to 
any agency for customers to report possible gouging.


Chris Curry
News Producer
News 12 / NBC 26
(803) 278-3111, ext. 3348
chris.curry@wrdw.com
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